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To: Cami Bremer; Carrie Geitner; Holly Williams; Longinos Gonzalez, Jr; 

stanuanderwerf@elpasoco.com
Subject: Colorado Pumpkin Patch
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Good evening everyone, 
 
Our family has been blessed for years by the Chapman family and the Colorado Pumpkin Patch!  
This has become one of our family’s favorite annual traditions every year!  We love the activities, face painting, games 
and picking our favorite pumpkins.   
The CO pumpkin patch visit is the heart of our fall season.   
 
Please consider helping their family’s small business by granting them access off of 105 for their short annual fall season 
would be great for their business as well as the neighborhood.   All that are trying to do is bring joy to the community 
and families around them.  This would help take a little stress off of them and let them focus on bring true joy and fun to 
others.   
 
Sincerely,  
Jill Hatley 
 
 
 


